
In the same issue of the New Zealand Times as described the third
concert there appeared a critical commentary on the preceding
events: 'The Wellington Orchestral Society, Some Particulars of a
Serious Quarrel'.

The attempt to prejudice the Chevalier failed as it deserved, and everyone regrets
that the musical people ofWellington should have been disturbed through outside
influence. It must be patent to Mr Hill that De Kontski is a great musician and
worthy of the fame which preceded him, and that the letter sent here from outside
reflecting upon the venerable artist was—to say the least—in the worse possible
taste.26

The 'Personal Items' column of that same issue noted Alfred Hill's
resignation from the Wellington Orchestral Society.

De Kontski was not averse to using his
name in ‘testimonials’. Advertisement
from the Evening Post of 23 October
1896.

The advertisement for de Kontski’s
farewell concert reflects the furore with
which he had been received by thepublic.
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